



## Global Gas Security Review

Meeting Challenges in a Fast Changing Market

## Acknowledgements

Global Gas Security Review 2018 was prepared by the Gas, Coal and Power Markets Division (GCP) of the International Energy Agency (IEA). The analysis was lead and co-ordinated by Jean-Baptiste Dubreuil. Gergely Molnár, Cristina Morillas Sendín, Tomoko Uesawa, Masamichi Page | 4 Wada and Jean-Baptiste Dubreuil are the authors.

Keisuke Sadamori, Director of the IEA Energy Markets and Security (EMS) Directorate, and Peter Fraser, Head of GCP, provided expert guidance and advice.

Valuable comments, data and feedback were received from within the IEA from David Bénazéraf, Lucie Girard, Tim Gould, Olivier Lejeune, Aad van Bohemen, László Varró and Lei Yang.

Timely and comprehensive data from the Energy Data Centre were fundamental to the review.

The IEA Communication and Information Office (CIO) also provided editorial and production guidance. Rebecca Gaghen, Astrid Dumond, Jad Mouawad, Isabelle Nonain-Semelin, Bertrand Sadin and Therese Walsh made this publication possible. Justin French-Brooks edited the review and Anne Mayne handled the initial layout.

The review was made possible by assistance from Enagás, Mitsubishi Corporation and Tokyo Gas.

Many experts from outside the IEA provided inputs and/or reviewed the report:

Daisuke Aoki MOL Laurent David Total Jefferson Edwards Shell Keisuke Fujita NYK Volker Kraayvanger Uniper Domenico Maggi Snam

Wolfgang Peters The Gas Value Chain

Gregor Pett Uniper Xavier Rousseau Snam María Sicilia Enagás Stefan Vos de Vael Shell MOL Tatsuro Watanabe

The individuals and organisations that contributed to this study are not responsible for any opinions or judgements it contains. Any error or omission is the sole responsibility of the IEA.

Comments and questions are welcome and should be addressed to:

Jean-Baptiste Dubreuil (iean-baptiste.dubreuil@iea.org)